## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: September 9, 2019

Re: Action Memo

September 25, 2019 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval to provide workshops on effective use of technology through the 2019 2020 school year facilitated by Susan Kornicki, District Technology Coordinator. Mrs. Kornicki will provide afterschool workshops for a select group of staff members at each building. Topics will be based off of recommendations from the individual building technology surveys. Suggested topics are listed below:

- Flipgrid
- SAMR Model
- Blended Learning
- Pear Deck
- MyVRSpot
- Screencastify
- Google Tool
  - o Classroom
  - Slides
  - o Docs
  - o Forms

Funds paid through ESEA-ESSA Grant (Title IV).

Duration	Rate	Total Amount Budgeted
Up to 107 hours	\$37.00 per hour	\$3959.00